
                                 WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
                                                         Monday, July 7, 2014 
                                             INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 
was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, July 7, 2014. 
  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 
   Deputy Mayor Patricia Christiansen 
   Trustee William Barrett 
   Trustee Cheryl Parisi 
   Trustee Thomas Ryan 
   Attorney Claudio DeBellis 
   Administrator Brian Harty 
   Superintendent of Public Works Andrew Fisch 
   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 
            Absent: Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 
  
Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:05 p.m. 
 
A brief discussion was held on the following items: 

• Chuck Gosline – Discussed GFCLT proposed mixed use project and a request to 
the Village for a site control letter  

• Public Hearings – Allstate/Sam Glass 

• Public Hearing announcements for August – 769 Fulton/511 Fulton/Local Law 4-
Driveway Ordinance/Local Law 5-change of zone/additional announcement for 
205 Main Street 

• New Village Policies - P.O. and Procurement policies tabled to August/Drug 
Policy resolution tonight with minor changes 

• Overlay in Lots 2 & 4 – Add on area by church in Lot #4 

• SwiftReach Networks – Invite representatives to 7/21 Work Session 

• 109 Plantings – Going to mulch the area to clean up and keep weeds down 

• County Main Street Reconstruction – sent letter to resume work 

• Main Street turning lane project – milling not necessary on Main St. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


